
Notice 

21/05/2022 

It is our immense pleasure to inform you that Department of Physical Education is going to 

organize First-Aid Training Camp for 4th Semester students of Physical Education 

Department on and from 24th May, 2022. All the students must attend the upcoming training 

camp. This training camp will be treated as first-aid practical class. 

Instructions for Students: 

1. It is compulsory for every students of 4th semester. 

2. This training camp for upcoming university practical examination. 

Date & Time: 24.05.2022(Tuesday) to 28.05.2022(Saturday) at 11 A.M. to 2:30 P.M. 
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